
 
 

PRODUCT RECALL NOTICE 

 
Coca-Cola Powerbank 2200mAh 

 
(243524 / 243516 / 243581) 

 

  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
We have identified a potential fault with the Coca-Cola Powerbank 2200mAh and are recalling all 
three models of this product with immediate effect.  
 
This affects products with the item-codes above only, with no other products or powerbanks 
affected. 
 
We have removed these items from sale whilst a full investigation takes place and are asking 
customers not to use the product and to return it to their local Halfords shop, where they will 
receive a full refund.  
 
We take the quality and safety of our products extremely seriously and would like to apologise to 
customers affected for any inconvenience this may cause. Any customers who have any queries 
should contact our customer services team on 0345 504 53 53 or customer.services@halfords.co.uk.  
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